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Year 3 Trip to The British Museum 

Dear parents and carers, 

As part of our history learning during the second half of the Autumn Term, we have arranged for the children in Year 3 

to visit the British Museum, which holds a large collection of Ancient Egyptian artefacts. This visit will greatly support 

the children in their understanding of this fascinating period of world history.  

The date of the visit is Monday 4th December 2023. We will be travelling by bus and train to and from the museum, 

leaving at 915am and aiming to get back to school by 4pm. The children will need to wear their school uniform, 

including a coat, and will need a packed lunch. (Please let us know if your child is eligible and requires a school packed 

lunch and we will arrange this) 

Whilst we are at the museum, the children will take part in an educational workshop, specifically focusing on Egyptian 

Mummies. We are excited to be able to offer this learning opportunity and are asking for a voluntary donation of 

£2.50 per child to help cover the cost of the workshop. Please make your donation of £2.50 per child, via parent pay. 

We will need a small number of parent helpers on the day, please let us know if you are able to help. Please complete 

and return the form below. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Claire Parr  

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

I give permission for my child …………………………………… to visit the British Museum on Monday 4th 
December 2023. 
 
My contact number for the day is ………………………………………… 
 
Please detail any medication needed for the day ………………………………………………………….. 
 
Please tick if you can help by accompanying us on the day ………… 


